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Dear Sir, Madam, 
  
I would like to inform you of my disagreement with the potential policy to be passed in Wales 
regarding the presumed consent for organ donation. 
  
Organ donation is a positive action, a gift from one person to another. Presumed consent is theft,pure 
and simple. When I lose the right over what to do with my body I have lost the last thing I have.  I 
am a blood donor beacuse I want to give however if this legislation is passed along with a formal 
document to refuse my organs being taken from me I will also withdraw my blood donations. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Stephen Keay 

 
 


